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Mr Sheeran is back!!! 

 
It is with great joy that we welcomed Mr Sheeran back to school this morning!! 

The BBC/Oliver King Foundation Assembly was our ‘cover-storyÕ to ensure that we could 
surprise the children in our assembly as Mr Sheeran made his return. 

 
Our assembly was a huge success—thank you to everyone who returned permission forms so 

promptly—weÕll let everyone know when we have a date for the film to be broadcast. 
 

Mr Sheeran is returning on a phased return so we will see him around school more and more 
over the coming weeks as he builds back up to full time. 

 
I think I can speak on behalf of all of the staff and children when I say that we are all 

delighted to see him back in school and looking so well. 
 

The childrenÕs response when he came into this morningÕs assembly was priceless and IÕm so 
pleased that we were able to capture it on camera!! 

 
 

Other Staffing News 
 

Mrs Pennington, who has been on maternity leave, will be returning to school very soon. She will 
return on Monday 13th March for a period of handover with Ms Prosser, whereupon, she will resume 

the teaching in 2P. 
 

A huge thank you to Ms Prosser who has covered Mrs PenningtonÕs maternity leave, and has set a 
fabulous ethos of positive learning for the children in 2P. 

 
 

World Book Week 
 

A reminder that this week is our World Book Week in school.  
We are celebrating and promoting reading across the school from nursery to Year 6. 

Thursday is our ‘One School—One BookÕ day when we will all be working on different activities linked 
to the same book— ‘The Day the Crayons LeftÕ. Each year group has been allocated a colour theme 

with which to ‘bling upÕ their uniforms on the day...a scarf, a headband, a hair bobble, a pair of 
socks...anything goes as long as itÕs the right colour for your childÕs year group!!  

(Mrs Biggs has sent this information out in a previous letter) 
 

On Friday we are holding our ‘Share a BookÕ day when the children can come into school in their 
pyjamas and share their favourite books with their friends.  

 
We are hoping for a great few days in school—and especially because we can now share all of this 

great work with Mr Sheeran!!! 
 

Cancer Research—Mufti Day  
 

Just before half term we held a mufti day in aid of Cancer Research. All schools in Southport took 
part and together we raised almost £3,700 between us...great team work!!! 

 
Dinner Money 

 
As from 1st April the cost of school dinners will increase to £12.10 per week. 
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